
    

 
 
February 3, 2023 
 
 
Prof. Christopher Yukins 
Lynn David Research Professor in Government Procurement Law 
The George Washington University Law School 
2000 H Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20052 
(202) 994-9992 
cyukins@law.gwu.edu 
 

Re: Permission to use University’s Book 
 
Dear Prof. Yukins, 
 
The George Washington University (“University”) agrees to grant you 
permission to use and otherwise reproduce a book entitled History of 
Government Contracting by James F. Nagle (the “Book”).  Specifically, you 
are granted a non-exclusive, perpetual, royalty-free license to post the Book 
on your personal website so that it is freely available to the public 
(“License”).  A copy of the front matter for the Book is attached as Exhibit A. 
 
You may not use the Book for any additional purpose not otherwise provided 
for in the License without the express written consent of the University.  You 
must not use the Book in any way that portrays the University in a negative, 
derogatory, or false light. 
 
You must also provide appropriation and credit to the University as follows 
when using the Book: 
 

Courtesy of The George Washington University. 
© The George Washington University.  All rights reserved. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (202) 994-6024 
or emilyhammond@gwu.edu. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Emily Hammond 
Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs 
The George Washington University 

 
Enclosure 



EXHIBIT A 
 
You permitted to use the following Book only for the purposes noted in the 
February 3, 2023 License from the George Washington University. 
 
 
See attached. 
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